
 

Wednesday, 25 August 2021 
 
David Adamson 
fyi-request-16278-e958ca24@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Re: Official Information Act Request – Talking Points from Jim Green’s Interview 
 
 
Kia ora David 
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Official Information Act 1982. 
 
You asked: 

Please release all communications (including emails) and documents that relate to any talking points for Jim 
Green’s media engagement with Morning Report (published 3 August 2021) about the nursing strike and 
court proceedings re life preserving services. 
 
Response is as follows: 
 
The All District Health Boards media release (linked below) provided by Spiro Anastasiou, was the basis for 
the information discussed in the interview. No other speaking notes were prepared for the interview. 
 
https://tas.health.nz/assets/ER/2-August-2021_Media-release-DHBs-action-re-LPS.pdf  
 
 
If you are not satisfied with this response you may contact the Office of the Ombudsmen, phone 0800 802 
602.  
  
 
 
Ngā mihi 
  
 
Jim Green 
Chief Executive 
Hauora Tairāwhiti 

https://tas.health.nz/assets/ER/2-August-2021_Media-release-DHBs-action-re-LPS.pdf

